
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

   
 

Wigan Youth Climate Summit 
On Wednesday, Wigan Council led the way 

again for the 2nd year running, with the ‘Wigan 

Youth Climate Summit’ at The Edge Arena. 

Climate change is having a devasting impact 

on our world and seven of our Y6 and Y5 

pupils, Carter, Talia, Mia, Alexander, Jaxon, 

Rosie and Joshua represented Wood Fold at 

this event where they learned how to raise 

awareness to help reduce our carbon footprint, 

recycling, walking and cycling plus much, 

much more! What a fantastic day they had! 

 

PTFA Christmas Design Project  
A reminder that your child’s artwork should be 

returned to school no later than Wednesday 

4th October ready for Cauliflower cards to 

collect.  Orders and payments should be made 

on online using the link below:  

https://www.cauliflowercards.co.uk/parents-

shop 

Thank you for your support, each purchase 

will contribute towards much needed PTFA 

fundraising for our school. 

 
Wigan Observer 

Reception Class photographs 
The Wigan Observer will be in school on 

Monday 2nd October at 9.00 am to take class 

photographs of our Reception children. 

 

School Photographs 
Don’t forget, Tempest Photography will be in 

school on Wednesday 4th October to take 

individual and family photographs. If you 

would like your child to have a photograph 

taken with a younger sibling who does not 

attend school, please bring them to the office 

entrance at 8.45 am.  This includes children 

who attend Fledglings. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
 

Nasal Flu Vaccine 
If your Fledglings child missed having the 

Nasal flu vaccine in Nursery earlier this week, 

there is a catch-up session available on 

Saturday 30th September at Robin Park 

Leisure Centre, Loire Drive WN5 0UL from 

9.00 am – 11.00 am; no appointment 

required.  If you require more information, 

please contact Wigan Borough Federated 

Healthcare on 01942 36969. 

 
Primary School Admissions 

September 2024 
If you have, or know someone who has, a 

child who will be starting Reception in 

September 2024 and you have not registered 

an interest in Wood Fold, please complete an 

‘Expression of Interest’ form available on the 

school website or from the school office. 

 

The application process for September 2024 

Primary School places will be open from the 

30th September 2023. Please click the link 

below: 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education

/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-

schools.aspx   

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y1D with 100% and for KS2 

it’s Y3G with 98%.   

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Monday 2nd October – Wigan Observer in 

school to take Reception Class photos. 

Wednesday 4th October - Tempest 

Photography in school for Reception to Y6. 

Wednesday 4th October – last date to send 

in artwork to school and apply online for the 

PTFA Christmas design orders. 

Thursday 5th October – Deanery High School 

Open Evening. 

School dinners – we will be on Week 1 next 

week; the menu is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068 
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